
Comment Letter Responses 

June 2018 2621 Newland Sierra Final EIR 

I-363 Carl Skaja (1) 

I-363-1 The comment states the commenter opposes CDFW Land Planning Alternative A 

because it would reduce the number of residential units and eliminate the Town 

Center. The comment states this would eliminate amenities and for future residents to 

Twin Oaks and San Marcos for their daily needs, which would add to traffic problems 

on Deer Springs Drive. The comment notes this alternative would increase open 

space by 237 acres “at the risk of causing major burdens to thousands of residents to 

the west of the project.” 

The County acknowledges the comment letter, and notes it expresses general 

opposition for the CDFW Land Planning Alternative A, but does not raise any issue 

concerning the adequacy of the Draft EIR. For that reason, the County provides no 

further response to this comment. 
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